
From June 29 to July 6, 2013, Peng Kun-Ye, Director of Legal 

systems department of Ministry of Justice, and prosecutor Guo 

Ming-Lee visited UN officials of USA, UN human rights experts, 

judicial research training experts, Professors of International 

Human Rights Law and NGO researchers and conducted a survey of 

the planning, measures and achievements for implementation of 

international obligations under the convention on human rights in 

the United States. There were a total of 9 people participated in 

this event. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


